
. _ - --
- -- ,

,. .

o

/ 'o,, UNITED STATES
- .8 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONo

.g a REGION 111
799 ROOSEVELT ROAD

\***** GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137

Date 11-1-04

REF: Facility Femi

Inspection Report No(s). 50-341/83-31

OR License No(s).

Thank you for your letter dated 10-22-04 ,

informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the non-

compliance which we brought to your attentica in our letter

dated 9-21-P.4 We will examine these matters during.

a future inspection.

Sincerely,

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Reactor Safety
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